CHANGES TO CAR FREE DAY

Car Free Day has become a key activity in promoting
healthy lifestyles in our city.

However, in line with coronavirus prevention measures,
it needs to be conducted differently in the weeks ahead.

We will no longer congregate as a group at the usual sites
(RRA, IPRC Kigali, Kimisagara, ULK). Similarly,roads will be
closed to cars as usual, but the sporting activities should be
done individually, with at least 1 meter distance between
participants and avoiding handshakes and other forms

of contact.

Welcome to the next Car Free Day on 15 March 2020.
Let's keep our city healthy and safe, while also keeping
active and fit!
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